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March 13. 2020
To: Brethren, Grand Lodge of Arizona.

From: Greg Vasquez
Grand Master
2019-2020

Subject: Coronavirus Issue.
Brethren,

The Coronavirus issue is very much real in that it is affecting our daily lives. The governor
of Arizona has declared a “state of emergency” for Arizona. This status has not limited

any meetings but that could possibly be the next step. If in fact that becomes the case
then the Grand Lodge of Arizona will take the following position:

Until further notice we will continue to meet as required, i.e. mandatory meetings like
Stated meetings, by the Constitution of the Most Worshipful Grand Lodge of Free and
Accepted Masons of Arizona. We will follow the precautions established by our state
governments, i.e. no handshakes, washing hands reguiarly, wiping down surfaces and
maintaining the recommended “social distance.”

In all cases if a brother is feeling ill, coughing, etc. or if a brother does not feel comfortable
attending a meeting they should stay home.

Fraternally and sincerely.
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Greg Vasquez
Grand Master
2019-2020



